
Post Sixth Form pathways and ‘LAMA’ 
 

It is important that you make informed choices about your Life After McAuley (LAMA).  

Throughout your time in the Sixth Form, you can access:  

 

- Meetings with our independent Careers Advisor, Mrs Hepworth.  

- Information about different university/employment opportunities via 

announcements, poster/display, email 

- Visiting speakers including alumni 

- Opportunities to attend Open days at universities 

- Talks from University Admission Tutors  

- Information about student finance  

- A tutorial programme which offers an insight into the UCAS process  

- Interview practise before University/Apprenticeship interviews.  

- Specific advice regarding Oxbridge applications  

- Advice for those applying for other competitive courses e.g. Medicine, Dentistry, 

Law, Veterinary Studies, Midwifery etc 

- LAMA (Life After McAuley) activities  

 
 


